

Stephen and Anne Carson <anne.stephen.carson@googlemail.com>

Apology

5 messages

Stephen and Anne Carson

7 March 2018 at

<anne.stephen.carson@googlemail.com>

18:15

To: Richard Watson <sobriyah@gmail.com>, Richard Watson

<richard@richardwatsonco.com>

Date 7th of March 2018

Dear Mr Richard Watson,

I am writing this letter to apologise for what I said at 730 pm on the 23rd of January 2018 during Antigua Sailing week fair well party for Hans and Kathy Lammers.

My behaviour was extremely inappropriate, immature and lacked the respect you deserve. I am sorry.

My comment was unwarranted and untrue.

Again I'm sorry for my actions and I hope we can put this matter behind us. If you have any thoughts on this please feel free to share.

You may contact me at your convenience at this email address.

Sincerely yours, Stephen Carson

Anne & Stephen Carson

UK
22 a Dunstanville Terrace
Falmouth
TR 11 2SW
UK
S:+44 7785 972 463

ANTIGUA Porvorose Falmouth Antigua W I UK The Crescent 8 Trevethan Road

Falmouth TR11 2AS

S:+1 268 77 66 248

UK